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Dear Parents/Caregivers

You and your son or daughter are invited to attend an Information Evening for Year 11, 2020 on Tuesday,
25 June from 6pm to 7pm at the MacKillop Centre.

During this evening, you will receive information regarding the new QCE system and ATAR information,
along with subject selection processes for your child as they move into their senior phase of learning,.

We are aware that some parents may not be able to attend so all information will be available on the College
website for families and you are welcome to contact the College to seek clarification.

An opportunity to speak to Middle Leaders — Curriculum and senior subject teachers about specific subject
choices for Year 11 and 12 will occur on Monday, 5 August from 7pm — 8:30pm.

Your child will be developing his/her Senior Education and Training (SET) Plan during next term. As part of
the process, students will be reviewing the different pathways (tertiary and vocational education and training)
through Year 11 and 12.

Your child will have access to several documents that will assist them in making decisions on their pathway.
These are:
e the College Senior Handbook (located on the College Website)

+ the QTAC My Path website hitps://www.qtac.edu.au/atar-my-path/my-path
» the Queensland Certificate of Education pamphlet (distributed on 25 June)

All Year 10's will receive their individualised Web Preferences Access Guide to enable them to enter their
subject preferences online by Monday, 5 August.

Throughout the term, your son or daughter will be finalising their SET Plan and will attend an interview to help
finalise their pathway through Year 11 and 12. These interviews are yet to be finalised and parents are
welcome to attend. Interview times will be distributed to students in Term 3.

I look forward to seeing you at the Information Evening on the QCE and ATAR on Tuesday, 25 June at
6pm. The Middle Leaders and senior teachers look forward to seeing you to discuss their subjects at the
Senior Subject Expo Evening on Monday, 5 August at 7pm.

Yours sincerely

HFulernteng

Mrs Kerrie-Anne Fellenberg
Assistant Principal Curriculum

Let’s create your
best future,



